
From: marjanpost <  >  
Sent: April 23, 2020 2:12 PM 
To: Crystal McMillan <crystal@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: FW: RE: Fwd: Daleview Road 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: marjanpost <  >  
Date: 2020-04-22 7:09 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  
To: Leah L Thomson <  >  
Subject: RE: Fwd: Daleview Road  
 
Hi Heather  
 
I so agree with Leah's letter. We have been here more than 30 years  and the road hasn't  been 
driveable  for many many years. We have had many visitors who have commented about the bad 
condition of the road, and have asked " When are they finally going to fix your road?".It is especially  bad 
after a rain fall, full with potholes, and of course  bad for  the shocks. 
It would be so appreciated  if we can finally  have a drivable road. 
Thank you for all your  doing. 
 
Marianne  Posthumus   

 
 


